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Daring to Drive
When high school junior Melissa Keiser
returns to her hometown of Anna Maria Island,
Florida, she has one goal: hide from the
bullies who had convinced her she was the
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ugliest girl in school. But when she is
caught sneaking into a neighbor's pool at
night, everything changes. Something is
different now that Melissa is sixteen, and
the guys and popular girls who once made her
life miserable have taken notice. When
Melissa gets the chance to escape life in a
house ruled by her mom's latest boyfriend,
she must choose where her loyalties lie
between a long-time crush, a new friend, and
her surfer brother who makes it impossible to
forget her roots. Just as Melissa seems to
achieve everything she ever wanted, she loses
a loved one to suicide. Melissa must not only
grieve for her loss, she must find the truth
about the three boys who loved her and
discover that joy sometimes comes from the
most unexpected place of all.

Fleishman Is in Trouble
Women have been doing amazing, daring, and
dangerous things for years, but they're
rarely mentioned in our history books as
adventurers, daredevils, or rebels. This new
compilation of brief biographies features
women throughout history who have risked
their lives for adventure—many of whom you
may not know, but all of whom you'll WANT to
know, such as: • Annie Edson Taylor, the
first person who dared to go over Niagara
Falls in a barrel • Valentina Tereshkova, the
first woman who dared to fly in space • Helen
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Gibson, the first woman who dared to be a
professional stunt person • And many more!
This is the perfect read for anyone who wants
to know what it means to explore, discover,
play, climb, and fight like a girl!

The Boy Who Dared
Because of a bet, Billy is in the
uncomfortable position of having to eat 15
worms in 15 days! At first Billy's problem is
whether or not he can swallow the worm placed
before him, even with a choice of condiments.
But later it looks as if Billy will win, and
the challenge becomes getting to the worm to
eat it. The ordeal takes new twists and turns
every day, leaving the outcome of the bet
continually in doubt.

Stories for Boys Who Dare to Be
Different
Victoria Woodhull, Mary Wollstonecraft, Aimee
Semple McPherson, Edwina Mountbatten,
Margaret Argyll and Chanel were all women who
dared. They had no time for what society said
they could and couldn’t do and would see the
world bend before they did. In 1872 a
mesmerising psychic named Victoria Woodhull
shattered tradition by running for the White
House. Had she won the ensuing spectacle
would surely have rivalled that of our own
era. Abhorring such flamboyance, Mary
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Wollstonecraft inspired a revolution of
thought with her pen as she issued women’s
first manifesto – still to be fulfilled. From
Aimee Semple McPherson, the first female
preacher in America, to Coco Chanel, designer
of an empire, these women became the change
they wanted to see in society. In Women Who
Dared, Jeremy Scott pays tribute to them all
with wit, verve and reverence.

Amazon Girl
Return to the Tower and reunite with Liana
Castell in the breath-stealing third book of
The Girl Who Dared to Think series. Pre-order
now! *Beware of spoilers in the reviews below
that arewithout spoiler alerts*

Almost Astronauts
"One of the most extraordinary works of
fantasy, for adults or children, published so
far this century."—Time magazine, on the
Fairyland series Twelve-year-old September
lives in Omaha, and used to have an ordinary
life, until her father went to war and her
mother went to work. One day, September is
met at her kitchen window by a Green Wind
(taking the form of a gentleman in a green
jacket), who invites her on an adventure,
implying that her help is needed in
Fairyland. The new Marquess is unpredictable
and fickle, and also not much older than
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September. Only September can retrieve a
talisman the Marquess wants from the
enchanted woods, and if she doesn't . . .
then the Marquess will make life impossible
for the inhabitants of Fairyland. September
is already making new friends, including a
book-loving Wyvern and a mysterious boy named
Saturday. With exquisite illustrations by
acclaimed artist Ana Juan, Fairyland lives up
to the sensation it created when author
Catherynne M. Valente first posted it online.
For readers of all ages who love the charm of
Alice in Wonderland and the soul of The
Golden Compass, here is a reading experience
unto itself: unforgettable, and so very
beautiful. The Girl Who Circumnavigated
Fairyland in a Ship of Her Own Making is a
Publishers Weekly Best Children's Fiction
title for 2011.

Crazy Concoctions
Jill goes along with the rest of the fifthgrade class in tormenting a classmate and
then finds out what it is like when she, too,
becomes a target. Reissued with a fresh new
look and cover art. Simultaneous.

The Girl who Dared to Dream
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • NATIONAL BOOK
AWARD LONGLIST • “A feminist jeremiad nested
inside a brilliant comic novel—a book that
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makes you laugh so hard you don’t notice till
later that your eyebrows have been singed
off.”—Ron Charles, The Washington Post
FINALIST FOR THE NATIONAL BOOK CRITICS
CIRCLE’S JOHN LEONARD PRIZE FOR BEST FIRST
BOOK • NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST BOOKS OF THE
YEAR BY ENTERTAINMENT WEEKLY AND THE NEW YORK
PUBLIC LIBRARY AND ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF
THE YEAR BY The New York Times Book Review •
Time • The Washington Post • Vanity Fair •
Vogue • NPR • Chicago Tribune • GQ • Vox •
Refinery29 • Elle • The Guardian • Real
Simple • Parade • Good Housekeeping • Marie
Claire • Town & Country • Evening Standard •
Kirkus Reviews • BookPage • BookRiot • Shelf
Awareness A finely observed, timely
exploration of marriage, divorce, and the
bewildering dynamics of ambition from one of
the most exciting writers working today Toby
Fleishman thought he knew what to expect when
he and his wife of almost fifteen years
separated: weekends and every other holiday
with the kids, some residual bitterness, the
occasional moment of tension in their coparenting negotiations. He could not have
predicted that one day, in the middle of his
summer of sexual emancipation, Rachel would
just drop their two children off at his place
and simply not return. He had been working so
hard to find equilibrium in his single life.
The winds of his optimism, long dormant, had
finally begun to pick up. Now this. As Toby
tries to figure out where Rachel went, all
while juggling his patients at the hospital,
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his never-ending parental duties, and his new
app-assisted sexual popularity, his tidy
narrative of the spurned husband with the tooambitious wife is his sole consolation. But
if Toby ever wants to truly understand what
happened to Rachel and what happened to his
marriage, he is going to have to consider
that he might not have seen things all that
clearly in the first place. A searing,
utterly unvarnished debut, Fleishman Is in
Trouble is an insightful, unsettling, often
hilarious exploration of a culture trying to
navigate the fault lines of an institution
that has proven to be worthy of our great
wariness and our great hope. Alma’s Best
Jewish Novel of the Year “Blisteringly funny,
feverishly smart, heartbreaking, and true,
Fleishman Is in Trouble is an essential read
for anyone who’s wondered how to navigate
loving (and hating) the people we
choose.”—Cynthia D’Aprix Sweeney, author of
The Nest “From its opening pages, Fleishman
Is in Trouble is shrewdly observed, brimming
with wisdom, and utterly of this moment. Not
until its explosive final pages are you fully
aware of its cunning ferocity. Taffy
Brodesser-Akner’s debut is that rare and
delicious treat: a page-turner with
heft.”—Maria Semple

Candy Girl
A NATIONAL BESTSELLER “Exquisite and
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harrowing.” —New York Times Book Review “This
electrifying, gorgeously written memoir will
hold you captive until the last word.”
—People NAMED A BEST FALL BOOK BY People *
Refinery29 * Entertainment Weekly * BuzzFeed
* NPR’s On Point * Town & Country * Real
Simple * New York Post * Palm Beach Post *
Toronto Star * Orange Country Register *
Bustle * Bookish * BookPage * Kirkus* BBC
Culture* Debutiful A daughter’s tale of
living in the thrall of her magnetic,
complicated mother, and the chilling
consequences of her complicity. On a hot July
night on Cape Cod when Adrienne was fourteen,
her mother, Malabar, woke her at midnight
with five simple words that would set the
course of both of their lives for years to
come: Ben Souther just kissed me. Adrienne
instantly became her mother’s confidante and
helpmate, blossoming in the sudden light of
her attention, and from then on, Malabar came
to rely on her daughter to help orchestrate
what would become an epic affair with her
husband’s closest friend. The affair would
have calamitous consequences for everyone
involved, impacting Adrienne’s life in
profound ways, driving her into a precarious
marriage of her own, and then into a deep
depression. Only years later will she find
the strength to embrace her life—and her
mother—on her own terms. Wild Game is a
brilliant, timeless memoir about how the
people close to us can break our hearts
simply because they have access to them, and
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the lies we tell in order to justify the
choices we make. It’s a remarkable story of
resilience, a reminder that we need not be
the parents our parents were to us.

Truth or Dare
Return to the Tower in the EPIC fifth book of
The Girl Who Dared series, where the Champion
has been chosen and Liana's courage will be
put to the test like never before.

Beautiful Monster
When a simple round of truth or dare spins
out of control, three girls find it's no
longer a party game -- it's do or die. It all
started on a whim: The game was a way for
Tenley Reed to reclaim her popularity, a
chance for perfect Caitlin "Angel" Thomas to
prove she's more than her Harvard
application. Loner Sydney Morgan wasn't even
there; she was hiding behind her camera, as
usual. But when all three start receiving
mysterious dares long after the party has
ended, they're forced to play along -- or
risk exposing their darkest secrets. How far
will Tenley, Caitlin, and Sydney go to keep
the truth from surfacing? And who's behind
this twisted game? Set against the backdrop
of Echo Bay, an isolated beach town haunted
by misfortune, Truth or Dare is a highly
charged debut that will keep readers in
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suspense from beginning to end.

The Girl Who Dared
They had the right stuff. They defied the
prejudices of the time. And they blazed a
trail for generations of women to follow.
What does it take to be an astronaut?
Excellence at flying, courage, intelligence,
resistance to stress, top physical shape -any checklist would include these. But when
America created NASA in 1958, there was
another unspoken rule: you had to be a man.
Here is the tale of thirteen women who proved
that they were not only as tough as the
toughest man but also brave enough to
challenge the government. They were blocked
by prejudice, jealousy, and the scrawled note
of one of the most powerful men in
Washington. But even though the Mercury 13
women did not make it into space, they did
not lose, for their example empowered young
women to take their place in the sky,
piloting jets and commanding space capsules.
ALMOST ASTRONAUTS is the story of thirteen
true pioneers of the space age. Back matter
includes an author’s note, an appendix,
further reading, a bibliography, sources,
source notes, and an index.

The Girl Who Dared to Think 6
Presents simple chemical reaction science
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experiments and recipes for mixtures of
varying viscosity.

The Girl Behind the Gates
The "New York Times"-bestselling author of
"'Til Death Do Us Part" trades in her usual
setting of Victorian England for the
California coast of the 1930s, where glamour
and seduction spawn a multitude of sins.

The Girl Who Dared to Descend
Anna is a fiery tomboy living in ancient
Palestine whose androgynous appearance
provokes ridicule from villagers and seeds
doubt within her own heart. After tragedy
strikes her family, and Anna's fatherdisguising her as a boy-sells her to a band
of shepherds, she is captured by a mysterious
band of women hiding in the desert. When
attempts to escape her captors fail, Anna
soon discovers that the women's mystical
teachings have unleashed an astonishing power
within her. But when enemies, violently
opposed to the subversive nature of the
women's philosophies, threaten to destroy the
caves where they hide their secret knowledge,
Anna must embark on a hazardous mission to
preserve the wisdom of her mentors by
proclaiming it among ordinary people. Risking
death and all she loves, her daring quest
ignites a powerful sense of self within Anna
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and reveals, at last, the full truth of her
identity-a shocking revelation that will
spark as much outrage as it does hope.

The Girl Who Dared to Think 2
A Matter of Days
Penultimate adventure of Liana in The girl
who dared to think series.

The Salmon Who Dared to Leap Higher
Twenty-year-old Liana Castell must be careful
what she thinks. Her life is defined by the
number on her wristband -- a rating out of
ten awarded based on her usefulness and
loyalty to the Tower, and monitored by a
device in her skull. A device that reports
forbidden thoughts. Liana is currently a
four, the lowest possible acceptable score.
When her worst nightmare comes to pass and
she drops to a three, desperation spurs her
down a path few dare to tread.

The Girl Who Knew Too Much
As a nine-year-old Tehrani schoolgirl during
the Iranian Revolution, Nazila Fathi watched
her country change before her eyes. The
revolutionaries—most of them poor,
uneducated, and radicalized—seized jobs,
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housing, and positions of power, transforming
Iranian society practically overnight. But
this socioeconomic revolution had an
unintended effect. As Fathi shows, the forces
unleashed in 1979 inadvertently created a
robust Iranian middle class, one that today
hungers for more personal freedoms and a
renewed relationship with the outside world.
And unless an international confrontation
allows Iranian leaders to justify an internal
crackdown, this internal pressure for reform
will soon set the country on a more stable
track. In The Lonely War, Fathi describes
Iran's awakening alongside her own, revealing
how moderates are retaking the country—and
how foreign powers can aid their progress.

Maniac Magee
Told with unblinking transparency, Amazon
Girl: Dare to Dream vividly portrays a
childhood paradise lost, a childlike faith
uncovered, and courage forged in heartache.
In this book, I share my adventures, my
struggles, my hurt as a young girl, and the
fulfillment of my dreams. Though I may
describe joyful experiences, painful
interruptions, and fear of the unknown, each
chapter challenges you to never give up on
your dreams. I encourage you to hang on to
your faith and find the courage to step off
your limb of safety and soar into the great
adventure that God has for you. With God,
Page 13/31

Free Reading The Girl Who Dared To Think 2 The
Girl Who Dared To Stand Volume 2
nothing is impossible. God is the dream
giver, and He's deposited dreams inside you
that only you can fulfill. Take this journey
with me, and witness how my dreams became His
dreams that are coming true.

The Way
Boys will be boys and girls will be girls?
Not in this book. The follow-up to Ben
Brooks's New York Times bestselling Stories
for Boys Who Dare to Be Different, this book
offers more extraordinary true stories of
amazing people who broke the mold and changed
the world for the better. The resulting
message? Be yourself, and your dreams might
come true. With the help of Quinton Winter's
striking full-color illustrations, Brooks
offers an accessible compilation of 76 famous
and not-so-famous influencers from the past
to the present day, every single one of them
a rule-breaker and stereotype-smasher in his
or her own way. Entries include Emma
Gonzalez, Andy Warhol, Bjork, Hans Christian
Andersen, Sally Ride, and so many more -heroes from all walks of life and from all
over the world.

Wild Game
A Newbery Medal winning modern classic about
a racially divided small town and a boy who
runs. Jeffrey Lionel "Maniac" Magee might
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have lived a normal life if a freak accident
hadn't made him an orphan. After living with
his unhappy and uptight aunt and uncle for
eight years, he decides to run--and not just
run away, but run. This is where the myth of
Maniac Magee begins, as he changes the lives
of a racially divided small town with his
amazing and legendary feats.

How to Eat Fried Worms
"On Day 56 of the Blustar Pandemic, sixteenyear-old Nadia's mother dies, leaving Nadia
to fend for herself and her younger brother,
Rabbit. Both have been immunized against the
virus, but they can't be protected from what
comes next. Their father taught them to "be
the cockroach" -- to adapt to and survive
whatever comes their way. And that's their
mission. Facing a lawless world of
destruction and deprivation, Nadia and Rabbit
drive from Seattle to their grandfather's
compound in West Virginia. The illness,
fatigue, and hunger they endure along the way
will all be worth it once they reach the
compound. Unless no one is waiting for them "
--Page [4] of cover.

The Girl Who Dared to Think 7
"Reunite with Liana one last time Are you
ready to return to the Tower? The
electrifying conclusion of Liana Castell's
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journey."--Publisher's description.

Frank Little and the IWW
Franklin Henry Little (1878–1917), an
organizer for the Western Federation of
Miners and the Industrial Workers of the
World (IWW), fought in some of the early
twentieth century’s most contentious labor
and free-speech struggles. Following his
lynching in Butte, Montana, his life and
legacy became shrouded in tragedy and family
secrets. In Frank Little and the IWW, author
Jane Little Botkin chronicles her greatgranduncle’s fascinating life and reveals its
connections to the history of American labor
and the first Red Scare. Beginning with
Little’s childhood in Missouri and
territorial Oklahoma, Botkin recounts his
evolution as a renowned organizer and
agitator on behalf of workers in corporate
agriculture, oil, logging, and mining. Frank
Little traveled the West and Midwest to
gather workers beneath the banner of the
Wobblies (as IWW members were known), making
soapbox speeches on city street corners,
organizing strikes, and writing polemics
against unfair labor practices. His brother
and sister-in-law also joined the fight for
labor, but it was Frank who led the
charge—and who was regularly threatened,
incarcerated, and assaulted for his efforts.
In his final battles in Arizona and Montana,
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Botkin shows, Little and the IWW leadership
faced their strongest opponent yet as
powerful copper magnates countered union
efforts with deep-laid networks of spies and
gunmen, an antilabor press, and local
vigilantes. For a time, Frank Little’s murder
became a rallying cry for the IWW. But after
the United States entered the Great War and
Congress passed the Sedition Act (1918) to
ensure support for the war effort, many
politicians and corporations used the act to
target labor “radicals,” squelch dissent, and
inspire vigilantism. Like other wage-working
families smeared with the traitor label, the
Little family endured raids, arrests, and
indictments in IWW trials. Having scoured the
West for firsthand sources in family,
library, and museum collections, Botkin melds
the personal narrative of an American family
with the story of the labor movements that
once shook the nation to its core. In doing
so, she throws into sharp relief the
lingering consequences of political
repression.

Rage Against the Minivan
Decreed by David Letterman (tongue in cheek)
on CBS TV’s The Late Show to be the pick of
“Dave’s Book Club 2006,” Candy Girl is the
story of a young writer who dared to bare it
all as a stripper. At the age of twenty-four,
Diablo Cody decided there had to be more to
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life than typing copy at an ad agency. She
soon managed to find inspiration from a most
unlikely source— amateur night at the seedy
Skyway Lounge. While she doesn’t take home
the prize that night, Diablo discovers to her
surprise the act of stripping is an absolute
thrill. This is Diablo’s captivating fish-outof-water story of her yearlong walk on the
wild side, from quiet gentlemen’s clubs to
multilevel sex palaces and glassed-in peep
shows. In witty prose she gives readers a
behind-the-scenes look at this industry
through a writer’s keen eye, chronicling her
descent into the skin trade and the effect it
had on her self-image and her relationship
with her now husband.

The Girl with the Louding Voice
The definitive career guide for grad
students, adjuncts, post-docs and anyone else
eager to get tenure or turn their Ph.D. into
their ideal job Each year tens of thousands
of students will, after years of hard work
and enormous amounts of money, earn their
Ph.D. And each year only a small percentage
of them will land a job that justifies and
rewards their investment. For every
comfortably tenured professor or well-paid
former academic, there are countless
underpaid and overworked adjuncts, and many
more who simply give up in frustration. Those
who do make it share an important asset that
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separates them from the pack: they have a
plan. They understand exactly what they need
to do to set themselves up for success. They
know what really moves the needle in academic
job searches, how to avoid the all-too-common
mistakes that sink so many of their peers,
and how to decide when to point their Ph.D.
toward other, non-academic options. Karen
Kelsky has made it her mission to help
readers join the select few who get the most
out of their Ph.D. As a former tenured
professor and department head who oversaw
numerous academic job searches, she knows
from experience exactly what gets an academic
applicant a job. And as the creator of the
popular and widely respected advice site The
Professor is In, she has helped countless
Ph.D.’s turn themselves into stronger
applicants and land their dream careers. Now,
for the first time ever, Karen has poured all
her best advice into a single handy guide
that addresses the most important issues
facing any Ph.D., including: -When, where,
and what to publish -Writing a foolproof
grant application -Cultivating references and
crafting the perfect CV -Acing the job talk
and campus interview -Avoiding the adjunct
trap -Making the leap to nonacademic work,
when the time is right The Professor Is In
addresses all of these issues, and many more.

Stories for Kids Who Dare to Be
Different
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The Gender GameBy Bella Forrest

Women Who Dared
A Newbery Honor Book author has written a
powerful and gripping novel about a youth in
Nazi Germany who tells the truth about
Hitler.

The Lonely War
Liam Swift is a young man Amy has always
admired from afar. She's seen his face a
thousand times; on the screen and in
magazines. He seems unstoppable as his talent
and beauty send him hurtling toward becoming
a Hollywood legend Until one day - in what
appears to be a fit of madness - he stuns the
world by throwing it all away. Not even the
most persistent reporter can fathom the
reason behind Liam's decision. Never in Amy's
wildest dreams could she have imagined this
God of acting would go on to accept
employment at her local boarding school. Or
that he'd personally start teaching her drama
lessons. It seems life can't get much better
for Amy until the sound of tortured weeping
starts echoing through the thin walls of her
dorm room each night, leading her to stumble
upon a horrifying secret Liam had hoped to
keep hidden forever. Scroll up & click the
buy button now
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The Girl Who Dared to Think
This is a memoir about living, loving,
dreaming, daring, and driving while female -in a country where it's dangerous to do all
of the above. Manal al-Sharif grew up in
Mecca the second daughter of a taxi driver,
born the year strict fundamentalism took
hold. In her adolescence, she was religious
radical, melting her brother's boy band CDs
in the oven because music was haram:
forbidden by Islamic law. But what a
difference an education can make. By her
twenties, she was a computer security
engineer, one of a few women working in a
desert compound built to resemble suburban
America. That's when the Saudi kingdom's
contradictions became too much to bear: she
was labeled a slut for chatting with male
colleagues, her school-age brother chaperoned
her on a business trip, and while she kept a
car in her garage, she was forbidden from
driving on Saudi streets. Manal-al-Sharif has
written a memoir about the making of an
accidental activist, a story of a young
Muslim woman who stood up to a kingdom of men
-- and won.

The Girl Who Circumnavigated Fairyland
in a Ship of Her Own Making
"A heartfelt, subversively funny memoir and a
bold personal manifesto that pushes back
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against the superficial expectations of
motherhood -- and challenges the idea that
there's a "right" way to raise kids. With
hard-won knowledge gained from having four
kids in four years, Kristen Howerton
navigates the emotional and sometimes messy
waters of motherhood, sharing valuable
lessons from her journey through infertility,
adoption, pregnancy, toddler tantrums,
divorce, and the shock and awe of parenting
teens. Howerton recounts how she learned to
opt out from the pressure to do it all
perfectly. As a mom of both white and black
children and a licensed therapist, Howerton
talks frankly about the thorny issues parents
face today, whether it's finding good mom
friends, confronting racism, disciplining
other people's kids, or falling short of that
elusive work/life balance. Howerton's
experience--the expectations, the stress, the
total lack of control, and yes, the
indignities of driving a minivan (which now
sits in her driveway littered with crushed
Cheetos and the remnants of her selfesteem)--along with her ability to laugh at
herself, reminds parents they are not alone
on this unpredictable ride"--

Blubber
The life of the salmon is a predictable one:
swimming upstream to the place of its birth
to spawn, and then to die. This is the story
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of a salmon whose silver scales mark him out
as different – who dares to leap beyond his
fate. It's a story about growing up, and
about aching and ardent love. For swimming
upstream means pursuing something the salmon
cannot see: a dream. Translated for the first
time into English, The Salmon Who Dared To
Leap Higher is a wise, tender and inspiring
modern fable about finding freedom and a
harmony with nature we have either forgotten
or lost in the binding realities of life.

The Professor Is In
'Compelling. Poignant. Haunting. Heart
wrenching. Just beautiful. Everyone needs to
read this wonderful book.' - Renita D'Silva,
bestselling author of The Forgotten Daughter
1939. Seventeen-year-old Nora Jennings has
spent her life secure in the certainty of a
bright, happy future - until one night of
passion has more catastrophic consequences
than she ever could have anticipated.
Labelled a moral defective and sectioned
under the Mental Deficiency Act, she is
forced to endure years of unspeakable cruelty
at the hands of those who are supposed to
care for her. 1981. When psychiatrist Janet
Humphreys comes across Nora, heavily
institutionalised and still living in the
hospital more than forty years after her
incarceration, she knows that she must be the
one to help Nora rediscover what it is to
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live. But as she works to help Nora overcome
her past, Janet realises she must finally
face her own. Based on a true story, The Girl
Behind the Gates is the raw, heart-breaking
yet ultimately uplifting tale of a young
woman cut down in her prime, and of the woman
who finally brings her back to life, perfect
for fans of The Girl in the Letter and
Philomena. Further praise for THE GIRL BEHIND
THE GATES: 'The Girl behind the Gates
absorbed me from the start. A haunting, heartwrenching but ultimately heart-warming novel
told in beautiful prose and with great
compassion and insight.' - Gill Thompson,
bestselling author of The Oceans Between Us
'The Girl Behind the Gates is a powerful,
emotional novel - harrowing in parts but
always authentic and full of insights and
compassion, and a sobering account of the
best and worst of human nature. I was moved
to tears by the ending and will certainly not
hesitate to recommend it.' - Jill Childs,
bestselling author of Gracie's Secret 'A
powerful story of trust, compassion, healing
-- and the transforming power of love, that
can give new life to a broken spirit.' Sharon Maas, bestselling author of The Violin
Maker's Daughter

A Girl Like That
Liana Castell's journey continues in the
breathtaking second book of the bestselling
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The Girl Who Dared to Think series. After
stumbling upon an ancient, dusty office
sealed away from the rest of the Tower, Liana
makes a shocking discovery. Her first
instinct is to flee - until she realizes all
is not what it seems. The room has been
hidden for a reason. It holds secrets about
the Tower's past, and answers that could be
key to her people's future. But with this
knowledge comes grave danger, as Liana will
quickly discover Return to the Tower in
another hair-raising adventure. Buy now

Women Who Dared
AN INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER A READ
WITH JENNA TODAY SHOW BOOK CLUB PICK! "Brave,
fresh . . . unforgettable."--The New York
Times Book Review "A celebration of girls who
dare to dream."--Imbolo Mbue, author of
Behold the Dreamers (Oprah's Book Club pick)
Shortlisted for the Desmond Elliott Prize and
recommended by The New York Times, Marie
Claire, Vogue, Essence, PopSugar, Daily Mail,
Electric Literature, Red, Stylist, Daily Kos,
Library Journal, The Everygirl, and Read It
Forward! The unforgettable, inspiring story
of a teenage girl growing up in a rural
Nigerian village who longs to get an
education so that she can find her "louding
voice" and speak up for herself, The Girl
with the Louding Voice is a simultaneously
heartbreaking and triumphant tale about the
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power of fighting for your dreams. Despite
the seemingly insurmountable obstacles in her
path, Adunni never loses sight of her goal of
escaping the life of poverty she was born
into so that she can build the future she
chooses for herself - and help other girls
like her do the same. Her spirited
determination to find joy and hope in even
the most difficult circumstances imaginable
will "break your heart and then put it back
together again" (Jenna Bush Hager on The
Today Show) even as Adunni shows us how one
courageous young girl can inspire us all to
reach for our dreamsand maybe even change the
world.

Like Moonlight at Low Tide
!--[if gte mso 9] 800x600 ![endif]-- New York
Times bestseller Boys can be anything they
want to be! This timely book joins and
expands the gender-role conversation and
gives middle-grade boys a welcome alternative
message: that masculinity can mean many
things. You won't find any stories of slaying
dragons or saving princesses here. In Stories
for Boys Who Dare to Be Different, author Ben
Brooks-with the help of Quinton Wintor's
striking full-color illustrations-offers a
welcome alternative narrative: one that
celebrates introverts and innovators,
sensitivity and resilience, individuality and
expression. It's an accessible compilation of
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75 famous and not-so-famous men from the past
to the present day, every single one of them
a rule-breaker and stereotype-smasher in his
own way. Entries include Frank Ocean,
Salvador Dali, Beethoven, Barack Obama, Ai
Weiwei, Jesse Owens, and so many more-heroes
from all walks of life and from all over the
world.

The Gender Game
"Nineteen-year-old Harley Merlin can sense
people's emotions, among other things. It's
how she snagged her first job pinpointing
cheaters at a casino. But she has no clue
where she got these freakish powers because
she spent her childhood jumping from home to
home in the foster system, and her father
left her with nothing more than a cryptic
note. Then she crosses paths with a
terrifyingly real monster. Which is when a
mysterious and annoyingly arrogant young
warlock named Wade Crowley steps in,
introducing her to a hidden world of magicals
and covens riddled with secrets--as well as
clues about her murky past"--Back cover.

The Girl Who Dared to Think 5
Fascinating and disturbing.” —Jodi Picoult,
#1 New York Times–bestselling author of Small
Great Things and Leaving Time A timeless
exploration of high-stakes romance, selfPage 27/31
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discovery, and the lengths we go to love and
be loved. Sixteen-year-old Zarin Wadia is
many things: a bright and vivacious student,
an orphan, a risk taker. She’s also the kind
of girl that parents warn their kids to stay
away from: a troublemaker whose many romances
are the subject of endless gossip at school.
You don't want to get involved with a girl
like that, they say. So how is it that
eighteen-year-old Porus Dumasia has only ever
had eyes for her? And how did Zarin and Porus
end up dead in a car together, crashed on the
side of a highway in Jeddah, Saudi Arabia?
When the religious police arrive on the
scene, everything everyone thought they knew
about Zarin is questioned. And as her story
is pieced together, told through multiple
perspectives, it becomes clear that she was
far more than just a girl like that. This
beautifully written debut novel from Tanaz
Bhathena reveals a rich and wonderful new
world to readers; tackles complicated issues
of race, identity, class, and religion; and
paints a portrait of teenage ambition, angst,
and alienation that feels both inventive and
universal.

Harley Merlin and the Secret Coven
Readers will be inspired by this immigration
story about a young refugee whose family
tries to emigrate to Pakistan when India is
divided into two separate nations. This
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short, 32-page hi-lo book features full-color
illustrations to capture the attention of
kids who enjoy realistic fiction stories
about characters who must overcome difficult
circumstances in order to survive.
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